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Comments: Please leave the Heber Wild Horses alone and find out who is murdering them. They are federally

protected and that means even the USFS does not have the right to harm them. We know that the only reason

for the USFS wanting to remove the Heber horses is so that the ranchers can put more cattle on their almost-free

allotments. We were almost run down by a herd of cattle at Black Canyon Lake while we were fishing two

summers ago. The cowboys drove them directly at us and there were elderly people and children who had to run

for their lives to avoid being trampled by the herd of cows and babies. It was a very dangerous situation that

could have resulted in serious injury. The cowboys herding the cattle just laughed at us as they rode by. CATTLE

DO NOT BELONG IN THE FOREST!! MAKE THESE FREELOADING RANCHERS RUN THE CATTLE ON

THEIR OWN LAND AND QUIT GIVING THEM A FREE PASS! LEAVE THE HEBER HERD ALONE AND

FIND/PROSECUTE THE HORSE MURDERERS!!!


